
I move to formally invite the Director of DAS to appear in person before the State Board of Education on 

February 12, 2024, to explain her decision on relocating the State Board of Education to the Ohio 

Department of Agriculture campus. The Board directs the State Superintendent to take no action 

towards a move to Reynoldsburg until the Board is satisfied with the justification. 


